
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 5th April 2019 

This week we have been… 
 Learning about the role of police officers! At the beginning of the week, Mrs. Marks came to nursery 

to tell us that she had heard a loud crash and a bang! We took on the role of being Nursery Police 
and went to investigate. In The Quad we found a brick wall had fallen down, egg shells on the floor 
and horse hoof prints on the ground. The children looked at all of the evidence and decided that poor 
Humpty Dumpty had fallen off his wall! The children recorded their evidence on paper to help with 
the investigation! What super police officers you all made! 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 Don’t forget that Parents Evening is on Monday 8th April. We look forward to seeing you there.   
 

 Our Easter Bonnet Parade is next week! Please can you create an Easter bonnet or hat at 
home for your child to wear during the parade.  
Our Easter Bonnet Parades will be at the following times: 
-All Day and Afternoon Children’s parade will be starting at 2.15pm in the Infant Hall on 
Thursday 11th April.  
-Morning Children’s parade will be starting at 9.00am in the Old Hall on Friday 12th April. 
We will not be serving hot refreshments but think it would be nice for parents to enjoy a slice of cake 
and a chat afterwards. All donations are welcome as we are hoping to buy some new bikes for our 
outside area.  
Please send your child’s Easter bonnet on Wednesday so that we can take a picture of them wearing 
their creation. Children will be able to go home after or stay for the remainder of their nursery 
session. 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 

 Sadly, this is Miss Howell’s last week. Her last teaching day is today but she will be returning on 
Monday for parents evening. We have been so impressed with her and wish her well in her teaching 
career. 
 

 We will be asking for a £5 cooking/craft donation for each child for next term. Thank you in 
advance.  
 
 

 

 

 

Happy 4th Birthday to Charlie, Mason and Kai! 


